
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact:    Barrie Moss, Outreach Coordinator 

Kohala Watershed Partnership 
Phone: 808-895-7976 
E-mail: pelekaneadmin@kohalawatershed.org 
 

 
 
Kohala Watershed Partnership Volunteer Work Days 
 
The Kohala Watershed Partnership (KWP) now offers two volunteer opportunities 
each month. Our focus is watershed preservation and restoration on Kohala 
Mountain. On April 10, we will do invasive species control in the upper, wetter 
corridor. On April 17, we will do our very first volunteer day of planting in the 
Pelekane Watershed. Come and help to rejuvenate these spectacular and critical 
stream corridors. All ages welcome. Tools provided. Please e-mail 
pelekaneadmin@kohalawatershed.org by Wednesday, April 7, for details, directions 
and reservations. Visit the KWP Web site at www.hawp.org/kohala.asp and view 
our blog that keeps you up to date on one of our projects, the Pelekane Bay 
Watershed Restoration: http://kohalacenter.org/pelekaneblog/. 
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